Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Building Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Building Commission has received the petition for declaratory statement from Joe Belcher of JDB Code Services, Inc., Dennis Chappell of AWP Windows and Doors, LLC, and David Johns of the Aluminum Association of Florida. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Sections 553.902, 553.903 and 553.906, F.S. and sections 101.4, 101.4.1, Table 101.4.1 and 402.3.6, Florida Building Code, Energy Conservation 2010 as it applies to the petitioner.

The petitioners ask whether all replacement windows and doors must meet the requirements of 402.3.6, or whether they must meet these requirements only in cases where the cost is sufficient to meet the definition of a “renovation.”

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Agency Clerk’s Office, 1940 North Monroe Street, Suite 92, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2203.

Please refer all comments to: Leslie O. Anderson-Adams, Office of the General Counsel, Department of Business & Professional Regulation, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1000.

